
Local Government Study Commission #3 
Monday, December 5th, 2024 @ 4:30 PM 

Council Chambers – City Hall 
 

 
The meeting was called out of recess by DC Orr at 4:31 pm and the pledge of allegiance was 
performed.  DC Orr, Vincent Backen and Karen Dinkins were all present.  Council member Taylor joined 
at 5:10 pm. 
 
General Discussion (No decisions will be made): 

• The agenda for the Whitefish Training session on December 10th, 2024, was reviewed and 
discussed. 

• Need to have the City of Libby add information related to the Study commission on the City of 
Libby website. 

• The commission should create a FAQ (Frequently Asked Questions) document that could be 
downloaded or reviewed by the Public. 

• Next steps should include a budget and hiring a clerical worker for minutes and other clerical 
functions related to the commission. 

• Additional discussion centered around wards.  They are still mentioned in the City Charter. 
• The commission should look at getting a study of the population demographics. 

 
 
Public comment: 

• John Beebe commented that he was considering applying for the open position.   
 
Adjournment:  The meeting was recessed at 6:30pm.  The next meeting will be on Friday, December 
13th, 2024, at 4:30pm. 


